[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent/Carer,
On Monday 21st May we will be leaving the school shortly after 9am.  As part of our day we have arranged to go to the Dean Park in Kilmarnock to start our week of adventures, before travelling to Lockerbie around 1pm.  At Dean Park the children will be involved in a range of outdoor activities led by the Dean Park Rangers.  Children should bring a snack and packed lunch with them.  If a packed lunch is required from the school, please ensure that the school is notified before Thursday 17th May. 
Below is a reminder of the essentials required for the Lockerbie visit:
· Luggage – please restrict this to one case/bag to put in the boot. 
· Packed Lunch in a lunch bag– this will be eaten at the Dean Park
· Water bottle 
· Sleeping bag & a pillowcase. 
· Torch (if you have one) 
· Toiletries 
· Lots of old clothes for activity sessions – (long sleeved t-shirts / jumpers / sweatshirts, trousers / jogging bottoms (not denim jeans), T-shirts and trainers & socks are required for nearly all sessions so bring plenty. Clothes, shoes & underwear for other times. Waterproof jacket (essential), waterproof trouser if possible.  
· Large plastic bag for dirty clothes. 
· Bath towels x 2. 
· Sun glasses, sun cream and a hat to protect from sun.
· Pyjamas
· One pair of indoor trainers 
Optional items:
· Book
· Playing cards
· Disposable Camera
· Sweets/crisps 
Could parents/carers ensure that all clothing is clearly labelled with the children’s names and that no mobile phones are with the children?  Children should refrain from wearing jewellery including watches and fitbits.   All medicine forms must be filled out and medicine should be given to Mrs Fairbairn or Miss McGougan before departing on Monday 21st May.  
We hope that all children are excited and looking forward to a residential trip full of fun and activities. 
Kind regards,

Miss McGougan 




